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Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gliksman, 
 
 
I received two letters from you (dated by Saturday and Wednesday). At any rate, I am 
interested in your case in Court of Honor.  Nowadays I am occupied with rewriting the files 
of your case.  
 
In the next week I will be very busy with the hearing at the court. In the evenings I rewrite 
your files. I would like to ask you to come over to my place on Saturday April 2 at 4 o’clock 
in the afternoon. Of course please let me know in advance whether or not you will be 
coming.  
 
Ten-day deadline to submit a list of witnesses is not precise. I believe that Saturday will be 
the best time to carefully study together the indictment. At the same time I am informing 
you about the receipt of the statement from Dr. Opatowski but unfortunately this statement 
has no probative value because it lacks a proper legal form. It is only a regular letter not a 
testimony. The most important is to submit typed statement to the Jewish Council in Italy. 
At the same time this Jewish Council should place there a proper stamp and also add a note 
(…) it is also important to have this statement written in Yiddish with Latin script. By the 
way we will talk about this on Saturday when you come to see me.  
 
First of all please think about the list of witnesses, which you like to submit and they could 
be called for the hearing in the Court of Honor. Please provide their first name, last name 
and address). Please bring together the list of witnesses the indictment and other documents 
which you received and are good for purposes of defense. Besides the witnesses listed in 
the indictment, more people came to the Court of Honor Court willing to testify. One of 
them was Madowicz.  
 
I also need to say that the explanations you rendered to the Jewish Council in Bad Manheim 
have not been noted so far.  
 


